Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: MCAFEE E-MAIL SCAN ALERT!~FW: RRC REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL CHANGES

From: Waggett, Christina

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:51 AM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: RE: MCAFEE E-MAIL SCAN ALERT!~FW: RRC REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL CHANGES

Hey Amanda,

| just spoke with our folks this morning and we would like to request an extended period of review in order to address
the technical changes.

Thank you!

Chrissy Waggett | Federal Liaison | NC Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services | 1001 MSC,
Raleigh, NC 27699 | 919-707-3008 (direct) |

NC Department of Agriculture; NC Friends of Agriculture Foundation; Commissioner's Food Safety Forum; NC Ag
Development Forum

FE-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



